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I have lived in Sun City for 15 years and the uncontrolled building of townhomes, apartments
and homes in the panhandle has become a huge problem. Our infrastructure can not handle
any more developments and our schools can't handle all the students these homes will bring.
The traffic is horrific and will only get worse.

Jan Beverly

Sent from my iPhone
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